
 

Circular No.42/2023-24        20th July 2023 

Dear Parent, 

As per the government order the school will remain closed for the students on 

Friday, 21st July 2023 and Saturday, 22nd July 2023 due to heavy rainfall. 

Due to extreme weather conditions and persistent rainfall the school has 

decided to close for the day around 1.00pm (Thursday, 20th July 2023). 

The school transport will leave the school premises sharp around 1.05pm. 

Parents are requested to follow up with the tracking source or can contact the 

drivers to know the drop timing. Once the buses start from the school 

premises, a WhatsApp message regarding the same will be shared for your 

reference. 

The own transport students can be picked at 1.00pm. 

The PMI schedule will be shared based upon the climatic condition.  

Looking forward for your kind support and understanding. 

 

s/d 

Principal 


